Clackamas County Sheriff’s Office

ANGELA BRANDENBURG
Sheriff

Date: 12-22-21
To: Lyda Hakes

Re: Portland Water Bureau — Filtration Facility and Pipelines

Dear Lyda Hakes,

Thank you for inquiring about our ability to provide law enforcement services through the
Clackamas County Sheriff office. Your proposed project is a water filtration facility (located
in Multnomah County, across from 35319 SE Carpenter Lane), a finished water intertie
facility (located in Multnomah County at 33304 SE Lusted Road), and raw water and
finished water pipelines (located in Clackamas County and Multnomah County). The
Clackamas County pipeline is generally located west of Lusted Road between the
Clackamas/Multnomah County line and the Hudson Intertie facility (near SE Hudson Road).

For the portion of the proposed project that will be located in Clackamas County, the level of
law enforcement service available to serve the proposed project falls within our normal
operating services.

Fu

Captain Brad O’Neil
Clackamas County Sheriff’s Office
503-785-5137

Sincerely,
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